
 

GET INVOLVED 
WORSHIP! CONNECT! EXPLORE! SERVE! 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough is looking for two (2) professional lay volunteers to serve on the 
Diocesan Finance Council.   

The overall responsibility of the Diocesan Finance Council is to review the financial management of The Roman 
Catholic Episcopal Corporation of the Diocese of Peterborough in Ontario, Canada, including the review of 
processes for policies (internal control, accounting and financial reporting and assessment) in conjunction 
with the Bishop of Peterborough. 

SPECIFIC REQUIREMENTS 

Have good connections to and understanding of the Catholic community; Experienced in Registered 
Charity/Not for Profit sectors; Professional expertise and knowledge in matters relevant to the successful 
temporal affairs operations of a Roman Catholic organization. A copy of the Diocesan Finance Council Charter 
will be shared with interested applicants upon request. 

The Diocesan Finance Council holds meetings five (5) times per year along with an Annual Forum for all pastors 
and parish Finance Council members.   Term of Office is a five (5) year renewable term.  Meetings have re-
commenced in person but are also available online. 

 

  
  

 
The Diocese of Peterborough is the 
growing Roman Catholic 
community in the Districts of 
Muskoka and Parry Sound; the 
Counties of Peterborough and 
Northumberland; the City of 
Kawartha Lakes; Municipality of 
Clarington; and five south west 
townships of the County of 
Haliburton on a journey of faith 
together. 

 

 
Diocesan Pastoral Center 
350 Hunter Street West 
PO Box 175 
Peterborough, ON 
K9H 7K2 
705.745.5123 

 

SUBMIT A CV 
Thorough the Diocesan website: 

Get Involved - Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough (peterboroughdiocese.org) 

Or emailed to the attention of Deb McRae, Director of Finance, Property and Administration 

debmcrae@peterboroughdiocese.org 

As a registered charity the Diocese and its parishes reply on strong leadership to drive change 
achieve our Catholic mission.  CV’s will be accepted until Friday October 14th, 2022. 

“For just as the body is one and has many members, and all the members of the body, though 
many, are one body, so it is with Christ. For in the one Spirit we were all baptized into one 
body . . . and we were all made to drink of one Spirit” (1 Corinthians 12.12-13). 

 


